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Re: GTL Technologies Contract Amendment
   

Information Technology is requesting approval of a contract amendment to the existing Global 
Tel*Link (GTL) Video Visitation contract.  In December, 2014, Commissioner’s Court approved
the Jail Video Visitation Replacement project. Information Technology and Sheriff’s Office/Jail
are seeking to remove the Attorney/Inmate visitation portion of the contract since the solution 
provided did not meet Collin County’s expectation of providing a high quality product for the 
attorneys and inmates to use.

Collin County will now seek a viable replacement for the Attorney/Inmate video visitation 
solution.  Information Technology and Sheriff’s Office/Jail recommends amending the current 
Global Tel*Link (GTL) Technologies contract to reflect the reduction.


